
Dear Faculty & Staff, 

As part of UM's ongoing efforts to comply with federal financial aid regulations, we
must request that all instructors of record select a method of determining that
students began attending their courses in the first fifteen class days. 

Options include:  

EAB Navigate early alert (overview, definitions, and more info)
In-class weeky quiz or weekly assignment
iClickers
Moodle logs (see Finding Last Date of Attendance from Moodle
document)
Moodle attendance module
Banner attendance module (see Attendance Tracking Tutorial document)

Please watch for a detailed email tomorrow regarding the new look for the faculty
and advisor section of CyberBear. 

Maria Mangold
University Registrar

Need help? Email us or give us a call Monday-Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (MST).

Office of the Registrar
University of Montana - 32 Campus Drive
Missoula, Montana 59812 | 406-243-5600

registration@umontana.edu | www.umt.edu/registrar

http://www.umt.edu/registrar/
https://www.umt.edu/navigate/early-alert/default.php
https://www.umt.edu/navigate/early-alert/navigate-alerts-referrals.pdf
https://www.umt.edu/registrar/PDF/last-date-of-attendance-from-moodle
https://www.umt.edu/registrar/PDF/cyberbear-attendance-tracking-for-faculty
mailto:registration@umontana.edu
http://www.umt.edu/registrar/

